
Crestview Elementary School 

will be hosting a 

Toys for Tots Drive 

Friday, December 3rd at School

or

Saturday, December 4th at Winterfest

Students can bring a new, unwrapped toy to donate to children 

in need.   We will be collecting toys as students arrive to school or 

unload off the busses.   




